

Dear Business Owners,

Support our community: Our Lady's Abingdon (OLA) School's Christmas Raffle Draw

I am writing as Chair of the Parents' Association of Our Lady's Abingdon. At OLA, through the work of the Parents' Association, we place a strong emphasis on our core values & community spirit. As we approach the holiday season, we are excited to organise a Christmas Raffle Draw that brings joy to our students & families and helps fund important school initiatives.

We are contacting local businesses like yours that play an integral role in our community, as we believe in the power of collaboration and mutual support. We invite you to be part of this year's OLA Christmas Raffle Draw by making a donation that can be used as a prize for our event. Your contribution will not only benefit the school but also provide your business with valuable exposure within our community.

Here are some ways in which you can contribute:

- 1. Prize Donations: We would be grateful for any product or service from your business that can include a prize in our raffle. This is an excellent way to showcase your offerings to the OLA community.
- **2. Financial Contributions**: If you prefer, you can make a financial donation to the school, which will be used to purchase raffle prizes and support various school projects & programs.

By contributing to our Christmas Raffle Draw, your business will be helping to enhance the educational & social experience for our students and creating a more vibrant and supportive environment within our community.

Our Christmas Raffle Draw is scheduled to take place on **Sunday 10th December**, and winners will be announced during a special student event at our school on **Monday 11th December**.

We truly appreciate any support you can provide, and we are committed to recognising your contribution in a way which highlights your generosity and community spirit.

To donate or discuss opportunities, please feel free to contact our dedicated school representative Joanna Blaszczyk, e-mail: parentsassoc@ola.org.uk quoting: FAO: Joanna Blaszczyk: OLA Christmas Raffle.

Thank you for considering our request. Your support will make a significant impact on our school and our pupils. We look forward to your positive response and the possibility of partnering with your business to make this holiday season special for the OLA community.

Warm regards,

Natalie Sharp Chair, OLA Parents' Association

Registered Charity No. 1172463